Bismillahir Rahmanir Rahim

To Mr. Asif Dar Sb.,
Ahmadiyya Mission

Cotonou, 

Benin
                                                                                               Sweden the 31st of July 2007.

Respected Mr. Asif Dar Sb., Assalamu Aleikum

I got your address through Rabwah.

Being a Swedish Ahmadi since 40 years, it was my hope to come for one week to Benin. 

I am offered a job in Benin, and I would like to see it myself first, before I sign any binding contract. 

But to see the hospital in question and negotiate about the contract will not take more than maximum one day I hope, so the remaining time I would like to spend for Waqf purpose.

I have written to Hazur about this and I know that Tabshir office in London has collected all my arrival data etc. But I am afraid the handling might be delayed due to everyone is very busy right now due to Jalsa, so I have not yet got their confirmation abut being received at the Benin airport, where to stay while in Benin etc.

I am supposed to depart from Sweden on 19th of August and arrive in the evening the same day via Paris, but since I travel alone, I am a bit afraid to go unless I have a contact with someone in Benin, and of course I need to be assured that someone will receive me on the airport and hopefully “look after me” during my stay in Benin.

I have no hotel room, since it was my hope to be allowed to live with some Ahmadi family through out my stay in Benin. I have never been in Benin nor in Africa before, so I do not know anyone there.
For my visa application I also need an address and a phone number to our Mission in Cotonou. So I would be most grateful if you please kindly could give me this information, as soon as ever possible, so that I dare to go on with my plans for the journey.

I have already been in contact with the Benin Embassy in Copenhagen, Denmark (the closest one to Sweden) and they have already promised to give me my visa the very same day they get my application, which has now been sent by post to them.

I am sending this message both to your Yahoo address and to the hotmail one, in hope at least one might reach you, in sha Allah. And I will be happy to furnish you with any additional information you might want from me.

I have just arrived back from Jalsa in UK and writing this in a rush. I tried to find some ladies from Benin during the Jalsa, in hope to make a contact, but I did not manage.

Hoping for a very soon reply and thanking you in anticipation.

Wa-Salam

Dr.Qanita

Sweden

